
 
 

From: Susan Cronin [mailto:scronin@huroncounty.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 2:36 PM
To: Local Municipalities <Local_Municipalities@huroncounty.ca>
Cc: Meighan Wark <mwark@huroncounty.ca>
Subject: MOTION OF HURON COUNTY COUNCIL
 
 
Good afternoon everyone,
 
The following motion was approved at the Huron County Council meeting of September 18, 2019. 
 
Moved By:  Councillor Jewitt and Seconded By:  Councillor McNeil
THAT:
The Council of the County of Huron directs staff to proceed with the process to download the
Plumbing and Septic Program to the lower tier municipalities within the County of Huron.  CARRIED
 
For the program to be downloaded to the lower-tiers, a lower-tier council must pass a by-law and
that by-law must be approved by half of the lower-tier Municipalities in the County, representing a
majority of electors in the County.  We ask that you present this your Council. 
 
If you require any clarification please feel free to contact myself or CAO Meighan Wark.
 
Sincerely Susan
 
Susan Cronin,  Dipl.M.M.
County Clerk
County of Huron | 1 Courthouse Square | Goderich, ON | N7A 1M2
Phone: 519.524.8394 x3257 | Email: scronin@huroncounty.ca | Web: www.huroncounty.ca
 

This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain confidential or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy the original
message and all copies.
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